
THE CITY OF NEW SMYRNA BEACH - CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE 

DISCUSSION: RECOMMENDATION FOR DESIGNATING ORANGE AVE ONE-WAY STREET
NORTH FROM WASHINGTON STREET TO MARY AVENUE.

May 24, 2022

Background: 
As part of the Washington Street reconstruction, and due to safety issues,  one of the
options to address the safety concerns is to designate Orange Ave north from
Washington Street to Mary Ave as One-Way. We feel that this needs to be implemented
now since # of crashes is increasing due to visibility at the intersection specially for traffic
traveling south on Orange and trying to head east on Washington or continue south on
Orange. Staff have approached businesses in the area few months ago and received
positive feed back. We will approach them again before this is implemented. Attached
please find the number of crashes since 2019. This year until first week of May, we have
7 crashes. 
 
Staff is recommending the designation of Orange Ave north from Washington Street to
Mary Ave one way effective immediately.

Findings: 
NA

Fiscal Analysis: 
NA

Strategic Plan Item: 
No

Staff Report Created By: Khalid Resheidat - City Manager

Attachments:

Orange Ave-Washington Crashes- 2019.xls
Orange Ave- Washington Crash- 2020.xls
Orange Ave-Washington Crashes- 2021.xls
Orange Ave-Washinton Crashes- 2022.xls

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/1381255/Orange_Ave-Washington_Crashes-_2019.pdf
https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/1381256/Orange_Ave-_Washington_Crash-_2020.pdf
https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/1381257/Orange_Ave-Washington_Crashes-_2021.pdf
https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/1381258/Orange_Ave-Washinton_Crashes-_2022.pdf

